MAC 662/74

São Paulo.

anca

august

1974

Dear friend, Under separate cover the MAC is sending to you the poster and catalogue of PROSPECTIVE '74, that enrolls your name.

> This exhibition, that was inaugurated on august 16th, is being followed with vivid interest by the public and represents a new opening in our environment. It will go on until september 16th.

> I take the opportunity to address to you in my name and in the name of Julio Plaza the warmest thanks of this museum for your collaboration, hoping to continue to receive your adhesion in future manifestations.

Best regards

Walter Zan

This museum would also be very happy to include your work in it collection, and would be very grateful if you would think about donating it, permiting us to show it in future exhibitions.

Ilmo Sr. Servulo Esmeraldo 38. rue de la Marme 93360 Neuilly Plaisance FRANÇA